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Today is the first day of April! Hello to all our “tricksters” enjoy April Fool’s Day! Please make sure that any pranks are fun and school appropriate.

The theme for the month of April is “citizenship.”
Citizenship means being a member and supporting your community.
Being a citizen means to be part of your classroom bubble and working at making the environment better.
How can you do that?
· By following the rules.
· Being kind.
· Work on positive interactions and always be respectful.

To all students - breakfast items are available in the Student Lounge starting at 8:10 a.m. until 8:40 a.m.


Report Cards: Please encourage your parents or guardians to set up a virtual conference with your teachers – the letter on how to book a conference went home with your report card yesterday. The booking system is open as of today.

Easter EGGS-travaganza! Today is “hat” day.  You must pay $1 to wear any type of headwear inside the school, please pay your homeroom class bubble teacher.  All the donations go to the west side food bank to help fill up their cupboards.
 Today at lunch the canteen will be open! All snacks are $1.00.

Egg-O-Grams
Egg-O-Grams – they will be delivered today! A big shout out to Student Council, with Madame Arbeau and Mrs. Blanchard who have made the Egg-O-Grams a success.

Enjoy the long weekend. We have no school tomorrow it is Good Friday, and we have no school on Monday since it is a holiday of Easter Monday. We will see everyone back to school on Tuesday, April 6th.  

Any student birthdays…

We are week 4 in the new duty schedule. 

Here is Mrs. Muise to announce the winners for the Bolt Ballots…
However, before Mrs. Muise does that announcement, we just want to say that even among the staff there are winners and for our Educational Assistants the winner of Raven the Resilient Star award for the month of April is Mrs. Tanya Dixon. Way to go! 

Barnhill does their Best! Better Every Single Time.


